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OSHA’s Steep Penalty Increases Take Effect

News

8.01.16 

The article, “OSHA’s Steep Penalty Increases Take Effect,” featured in SHRM, discussed how the

Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) is increasing its maximum penalties for

workplace safety violations by over 78 percent.

Ed Foulke provided advice to employers on how to avoid OSHA’s high penalties.

Ed said, “Employers should focus on avoiding these high penalties by being compliant with OSHA

standards and committed to having an effective safety program.”

To read the full article, please visit SHRM.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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